CALL FOR PAPERS

The Tercentenary Laurence Sterne Conference will be hosted by Royal Holloway, University of London, from Monday 8th to Thursday 11th July 2013. The venue is ideal for scholars coming from abroad, seven miles from Heathrow and forty minutes by direct train from Waterloo Station and the Continent. The conference fee of around £400 will include full on-campus board and lodging. For further details, please consult the conference website at www.shandean.org/conference. Proposals for individual papers or for panels on any aspect of Sterne studies are hereby invited. Please send them to peterdevoogd@fastmail.fm before 1 December 2012. 

